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CIPFA, the Chartered Institute of Public Finance and Accountancy, is the 

professional body for people in public finance. Our 14,000 members work 

throughout the public services, in national audit agencies, in major accountancy 

firms, and in other bodies where public money needs to be effectively and 

efficiently managed. 

As the world’s only professional accountancy body to specialise in public services, 

CIPFA’s portfolio of qualifications are the foundation for a career in public finance. 

They include the benchmark professional qualification for public sector 

accountants as well as a postgraduate diploma for people already working in 

leadership positions. They are taught by our in-house CIPFA Education and 

Training Centre as well as other places of learning around the world. 

We also champion high performance in public services, translating our experience 

and insight into clear advice and practical services. They include information and 

guidance, courses and conferences, property and asset management solutions, 

consultancy and interim people for a range of public sector clients. 

Globally, CIPFA shows the way in public finance by standing up for sound public 

financial management and good governance. We work with donors, partner 

governments, accountancy bodies and the public sector around the world to 

advance public finance and support better public services. 
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Comments submitted to KenSiong@ethicsboard.org 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the November 2014 Exposure Draft. 

 

 

CIPFA supports the proposed revisions to sections 320 and 270. We believe these represent 

considerable improvements to the current Code, and offer good advice on the progress that 

a member risk might make through levels of action. 

 

The revisions create a much more workable Code that makes sense when discussing a 

potential ethical dilemma.   

 

We are content that the revisions apply equally to those working in the public sector. We 

would suggest that this point should be spelled out even more clearly in the preamble. 

There is still a tendency for readers of the term “business” to assume that commercial 

organisations are the prime target. 

 

We also suggest that it would be worth running a further check on possible 

misinterpretations. For example, on paqe 10, it is stated that “routine pressure” is outside 

the scope, the intention here being to exclude issues such as tight deadlines. However, at 

least one reader interpreted this as meaning that for example continual pressure from a 

superior – as opposed to occasional instances – would be excluded. 
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